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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: admin@leicestershireandrutlandalc.gov.uk
Sent: 14 December 2022 13:16
To: admin@leicestershireandrutlandalc.gov.uk
Subject: IMPORTANT UPDATE: Local Government Finance - No referendums ("capping") for 

Parish and Town Council council tax increases CONFIRMED

Importance: High

Dear member council, 
 
We are very pleased to announce that there will be NO “capping” of our councils in the next financial year, i.e., no 
requirement for a local referendum to be held for precept/council tax increases above a specific level.  This means that 
councils remain able to precept according to need, and yet again emphasises the importance the government places on 
our councils being able to responsibly raise unlimited funds to serve the residents of English parishes. 
 
Please check our news page for additional information on this issue as it becomes available from NALC. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jake 
 
 
LRALC 
Jubilee Hall, Stadon Road, Anstey, Leicester, LE7 7AY 
Tel 0116 235 3800 
Email admin@leicestershireandrutlandalc.gov.uk 
Web  www.leicestershireandrutlandalc.gov.uk 
 
For information about how we use your personal information see our Privacy Notice. 
  

Check the latest news for the sector on our website: 
www.leicestershireandrutlandalc.gov.uk/news.html 


